
You are receiving this email from me, because you are in a position to decide if HB 
3470 advances to be considered by the Legislature.  I am hoping you will allow this.  I 
say that as a parent who has looked into my son's eyes as he tells me how he feels 
about the destruction he sees our generation committing for vain profit with callus 
disregard for the consequences that will befall his generation.  In actuality, we are 
already starting to pay the price for our greed.  I know that the deniers say that this 
measure is too little to be helpful, so you should vote against it.  But, a wise man 
once said that the journey of a thousand miles begins with one step. 

 
Please ensure that the House and Senate vote on HB 3470 bill this session. House E & 
E Committee HB 3470 provides state of Oregon's support for responsible Greenhouse 
Gas Emissions reductions.  This bill deserves a vote and consideration by the Oregon 
Legislature.  It would responsively set required reductions in Green House Gas 
Emissions.  The bill is Oregon's opportunity to take effective leadership in Climate 
Stability and Climate Change Justice for all Oregonians. 

 
Please take this one step, 
Thea Parker, RN 
 


